Comment Sheet
San Pedro Drive Lane Conversion Project
Public Meeting - September 17, 2014

Your input is important and will be considered by the City in its decisions for San Pedro Drive. Please provide your
comments on the lines below. Comments can be submitted by (1) leaving them with a member of the study team at
tonight’s meeting, (2) tri-folding this sheet and mailing to the address printed on the back, or (3) emailing your
comments with “San Pedro” in the subject line to csylvan@cabq.gov. Please return your comments by Friday,
September 26, 2014. Thank you.

Please provide the information below to ensure you are on our mailing list.

Name:

Address:

Email:
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City of Albuquerque City Council
P.O.Box 1293

Albuquerque, NM 87103

Attn.: Chris Sylvan, San Pedro project



